
 

 

 
 
27 April 2017 
 
 
Xiaodong Li 
President & CEO 
China Internet Network Information Center (CNNIC) 
People’s Republic of China 
 
  
Dear Xiaodong,  
 
Thank you for hosting me at your facility, as well as your very kind hospitality over 
dinner.  
 
I have learnt a lot about CNNIC during my visit. As discussed, I think we can have 
more technical discussions in the ICANN community, and look forward to CNNIC’s 
support and contribution in this regard. I was delighted to see the huge progress at 
CNNIC over the last years and its successful contribution in the Chinese Internet 
community development.  
 
I look forward to CNNIC’s continued participation in ICANN, and the efforts of our 
teams to continue to work closely together. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Göran Marby  
President & CEO ICANN 
 
 


